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Closure of National Foundation for Trasplants 

Closure was a difficult but necessary decision. Economic strain post-pandemic, 
compounded by healthcare inflation and rising operational costs, alongside declining 
fundraising, necessitates this decision. At this time all available funding for grants have 
been disbursed. Upon closure, all funds will have been utilized for providing grants to 
transplant patients and furthering the mission of the National Foundation for Transplants 

All contributions received by the National Foundation for Transplants were donated for its 
discretionary use as a non-profit entity in support of its mission. In this way, we have been 
able to help as many transplant patients and their families as we could ever hope to be able 
to. Tax laws and IRS Regulations prevent the earmarking of any donation or gift to NFT to 
or for the benefit of any specific individual. Gifts previously made have been utilized for 
serving transplant patients. There will be no funds remaining at closure. 

Together, we have raised $98 million, including $84 million through peer-to-peer 
fundraising efforts and impacting more than 6,400 individuals. This noteworthy 
achievement speaks volumes about the generosity and compassion of our community. 
During the last two decades, we have provided an average of $2 million in grants annually 
to help alleviate the financial burden of transplant-related expenses. 

NFT extends its heartfelt gratitude to everyone who has been a part of its journey. The 
legacy of its mission will endure in the lives it has touched and the hearts it has uplifted. 

 

Please see the FAQs about the organization’s closure at www.transplants.org.  
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